Hello friends!

We are doing well. God is faithful. Bill and Maria are doing good. Recently
Simeon and brother Nicolay visited with them and helped Maria fix her
Banya (bathhouse). Maria is taking care of William in her private apartment

and she has her bathhouse in her backyard.




We have some good news. As you know the Covid situation has been
affecting Russia and the Komi Republic. Our sister Antonena has
recovered from Covid recently. She was diagnosed with Covid late August
and had to stay at home for a few weeks. She recently re-joined us at the
Don church service and shares her testimony of God helping her get
better. We praise the Lord for that!

-

We recently talked in church about the story of the prodigal son and the
spiritual significance of the Feast of Tabernacles.

Augusta's daughter who we have been praying for is about the same.
Augusta appreciates your prayer support.



| went for a walk with Aaron and Daniel recently and noticed that their hats
were very Chicago-ish. | thought you would find it funny. We may be far
from the Windy City. But the Windy part is with us!!

God Bless,
Pastor Andre Kudinov



